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Addendum for Bid Opening date for Jail Lock Project 

Due to additional questions submitted from contractors on this project, 

we are extending the bid opening an additional 5 days in order to 

provide the contractors time to make the appropriate adjustments to their 

proposals.   The bid will be opened publicly at 2:00 PM on Tuesday May 

7, 2024 in the Commission Chambers located on the 3rd floor of the 

Houston County Administration Building Located at 462 North Oates 

Street, Dothan, Alabama 36303. 

If you have any questions, please contact Tommy Dixon at 334-685-

1392. 

 

 


